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Spring Cleaning Fleet 

Fleet Town Council is holding one of its regular  Action Days on Saturday 23rd April 2016 

Time: 9.30am - 12.30pm      

Meeting at the Harlington 

To help make Fleet a better place to live and work, we are 
looking for volunteers to help tidy up and improve the                   
appearance of Fleet Town Centre and the parks. We are                       
inviting residents and organisations to come along and be  
part of the day.  As usual, Fleet Town Council will supply all 
the materials and equipment. It is hoped that when we all           
get up on Sunday 24th April, there will be a noticeable                 
improvement in the appearance of Fleet.                                                                                                                                                                           

There are a variety of different tasks you can get involved with including: refurbishing benches, weeding, 
litter picking, removing fly posters etc... 

If you are interested please contact us on:     Tel: 01252 625246       Email: charlotte.benham@fleet-tc.gov.uk  

Upcoming dates for your Diary… 

 Fleet Food Festival  -  29th May 2016 

 Fleet Carnival - 1st to 3rd July 2016 

 Fireworks - 5th November 2016 

 Remembrance Parade - 13th November 2016 

 Christmas Festival - 23rd November 2016 

Tennis at Calthorpe Park 

Now the days are lighter and the weather 

is improving why not get together with 

family and friends to play tennis at the 

Calthorpe Park Courts.  

You can book a Court online anytime by           

visiting our website  www.fleet-tc.gov.uk . 

Alternatively you can visit the Harlington Box Office during 

opening hours ( Mon - Fri  10am - 5pm  &  Sat  10am - 3pm ) 

Friends of The Views 

It is hoped that a new Friends of The Views will be set up in the next  

couple of months. This is the only park in Fleet currently without an    

active Group. The Friends of Groups are local residents interested in                     

supporting the regeneration of a particular park through Action Days and 

other leisure and environmental projects. If you would be interested                             

in joining the Friends of The Views or want more information please           

contact us on 01252 625246 or   Email: charlotte.benham@fleet-tc.gov.uk. 

Information on our other Friends of Groups can be found on our website under the Sports & Recreation 

tab  www.fleet-tc.gov.uk 
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